
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 1  2023 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Cardiff Class have had a busy start to the new 

year. Everyone has settled well into our new 

class.  

Our topic for this term has been- All about me! 

We have been reading the book ‘This is me!’ 

which was written by George Webster from 

Cbeebies. The story explores everyone’s 

differences and how we can spread our 

individual glows.  

In Adventure Time, we have had lots of 

different activities available. The sensory 

opportunities, including flour, water, pasta and 

cornflour have bene a huge hit.  

In cooking we have been exploring fruits. We 

have wee touching, smelling and even tasting 

them and then we used the fruits to make 

faces on a pancake.  

Magic moments-  

Thomas, you have been amazing in your music 

therapy sessions especially when you reach for 

the instruments to play them.  

Emilia, you have settled brilliantly into life at 

Castle School. We love watching you explore 

all the sensory opportunities and how they help 

you to regulate.  

Hrishi, you have made a fab start to your life at 

Castle School. You have been so kind and 

caring to your new friends and even helped 

them make choices by choosing symbols for 

them to choose from. 

Lily, we are really proud of how independent 

you are and how much you are using your 

PECs book.  

Hafsah, you have been incredible going into 

the pool for the very first time. Seeing your 

huge smile was so wonderful.    

Aslan, you seem so happy to be at school. 

Your huge smile and happy outlook makes 

everyone smile too.  

Well done everyone for a fabulous first term!  

 
 

 
 

 
 


